
Dear Parents,
Welcome Back to School! We hope you had an enjoyable Easter Holiday. The 
children have certainly had lots of exciting stories to share about their holiday 
and we would like to say thank you for all the work you do with your children, 
ensuring they are ready to learn every day. 
As a school, we hit the ground running in the most professional manner to fulfill 
our own part of the bargain as featured in the Curriculum Overview sent to you 
and we are proud to say that our pupils have settled seamlessly into academic 
routine. 
In the bid to maintaining a focus for Term 3, we organized the Achievers 
Assembly in order to celebrate hard work and academic excellence of the past 
term (Term 2). Pupils were awarded with Certificates and gift items based on the 
following categories, Overall Best, Subject Best and Most Improved.
Term 3 is a promotional class thus will place a lot of demand on pupils, we seize 
this opportunity to encourage you to put a routine in place whereby children 
know they must study, do their homework, etc. Having a range of books at home 
will develop their reading skills. At this time, turn the television/computer 
off. Use the television/computer as incentives for work done – they will value it 
more.
In order to boost the confidence level and competing favourably with their 
counterpart, pupils of Key Stage 2 will be representing the school in a Spelling 
Bee and Science competition on the 5th and 12th of May, 2018 respectively. 
These competitions are organized by the Association of International Schools 
Educators of Nigeria (AISEN).
Not forgetting some of the events that held; our Year 5 pupils were busy during 
the past term and all through the holiday preparing for the National Common 
Entrance and other entrance exams into various colleges. It was an academic 
drill that paid off as most of them have already passed into top choice Schools in 
Nigeria. 
The CEO of Blooming Greens had a time out with Grandparents of the school, 
knowing fully well their relevance to the educational process of their Grand 
Children. It was a memorable experience and we look forward to more of such 
functions.
We are committed to Excellence and we will continue to apply the best practice 
professionally to ensure that our pupils maximize their full potentials in all they 
do. Remember we operate an open door policy – feel free to book an 
appointment if you have concerns or need support, help or advice. The 
CEO’s line is open to all parents.
May we all have a rewarding term 3!
Thank You.
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Word of the Week

‘Impeccable’

Yellow

Colour of the week

Monday May 14  to
Thursday May  17

May 25, 2018

CURRENCY DAY
May 18, 2018

Saturday, May 5
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Easter Parade Invite

B                                   SUSAN House  = 53

JOSEPH House = 52

KINGS House   = 95
BLOOM House = 39

CEO’s TIME OUT WITH GRANDPARENTS

Term 3 Resumption

Achievers Assembly


